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Strategic framework
- Vision
- Goal
- Objectives
- Strategic components

Investment plan

Stakeholder 

Government

Technical expertise

National Strategy Framework



For change to happen, science is not enough; 
Policy support is a pre-requisite

• Enabling policy
• Improved policy for trade 

opportunities

• Trade facilitated agri-food 
and agricultural products 
export growth 

• Country accepted in PCP-
FMD Stage 3

• FMD control measures 
successfully 
implemented, monitored 
and evaluated

• Human capacity development

• Vaccine strategy and post-
vaccination monitoring

• FMD awareness campaigns

• Biosecurity measures applied

• Monitoring and evaluation

• Policy formulation

• Situation analysis (understanding 
of context) 

• Stakeholder engagement

Initiative and direction with the Veterinary Services

Consider Steering committee or Board with multiple stakeholders

Programme 
intervention

Programme 
output

Programme 
outcome

Consider what assumptions are taken

Consider what assumptions are taken

Vision 
– Change foreseen

Goal 
– Contribution achieved

Strategies
– Approaches taken



Key messages

• For progressive FMD control, there is 
need for long-term commitment from 
key players

• To acquire this, FMD control (PCP-FMD) 
needs to be part of the bigger picture, 
supporting

• Government policy (livestock, 
livelihoods)

• Private sector interest (export, trade, 
production)

• Consequently, developing a National 
Strategy Framework requires input from 
both public and private sector and best 
includes an investment analysis
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